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Changes to Corporate Online application replacement - Status Update 

 

What is changing? 

In 2024 

● The Corporate Online application used to file annual reports and keep B.C. 
companies up to date (i.e. community contribution companies, unlimited liability 
companies and B.C. limited companies) will be replaced with a new application.  

● BC OnLine and Corporate Online will no longer be used to access Corporate 
Search and filings for B.C. companies. 

Why are we making these changes?  
BC Registries is replacing aging services with the new BC Registry application. The 
application will have improved security, a more user-friendly experience, and additional 
payment options. 
 
Timing of the change 
BC Registries is considering the best time to transition and will provide a minimum of 3 
months’ notice on the release timing with the actual release date provided 6 to 8 weeks 
in advance to allow for preparations for transition to the new modernized application. 
 
What do users need to do?  
You are not required to take any action at this time. If you'd like to get a head start, you 
can set up a BC Registry account now at the BC Registry application with the help of 
our Resources page. 

Visit bcreg.ca/corporations for more information. 

If you have any questions about these changes, please email: 
bcreg.engagement@gov.bc.ca. 

https://www.corporateonline.gov.bc.ca/
https://www.bcregistry.gov.bc.ca/
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